
Cover letter  

   Makassar, September 3rd, 2019 

 

 

Dear Dr. Pramaditya Wicaksono 

Editor 

Indonesian Journal of Geography 

 

I am submitting a revised manuscript entitled “Spectral Characteristics of Plastic Debris in the 

Beach: Case Study of Makassar Coastal Area”.  

 

I would like to apologize for the late reply to your email on August 8th, 2019, because I was on 

pilgrimage from July to the end of August. The manuscript has been formatted following the 

journal guideline. However, we are not able to review the comment because we could not find the 

attached file according to your email. Since the due time of revised submission is close (30 days 

since the last email from editor) therefore we submit the revised manuscript without the reviewer 

comment. I am very grateful if you could resend me the reviewer comment and I will revise 

according to the comment.  

 

Thank you very much for your consideration. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Dr. Ahmad Faizal 

 


